City of Albany

Planning and Zoning Commission Staff Report

Meeting Date:	September 9, 2008	Prepared by:
Agenda Item:	6a	Reviewed by:

Subject: City Council request for comments and recommendations on establishing

Paid Parking Program(s).

Recommendation

Based on comments received from the Commissioners, staff has prepared the attached memorandum from the Planning and Zoning Commission to the City Council. The intent of the memorandum is to be a generalization of the Commission's responses to the questions posed in the July 8th staff report. In addition, a compilation of all of the specific answers will be included as an attachment to the memorandum, allowing the city council a more in-depth review of the Commission's comments.

The Commission initiated discussion of the parking issue and took public comment but did not complete the discussion. The public testimony expressed opposition to parking meter program. Staff requests that the Commission review the draft memo to the City Council and provide additional comments for inclusion in the final version.

Attachments:

- 1. Draft memorandum to the City Council
- 2. Compilation of Planning and Zoning Commission responses (revised)
- 3. Commissioner Maass's Comments
- 4. June 24, 2008 Staff Report